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Professional Clothes Closet Access, Use, and Donation Policies 

Administrative policy approved January 12, 2022. Effective
Law Library, on the first floor in the Bullocks Wilshire Building. The Clothes Closet 
contains clothes and accessories donated by Southwestern alums, faculty, and staff and 
is available at no cost to current Southwestern students. Most available clothing pieces 
range from business  casual to professional business attire and are intended for career 
fairs, interviews, networking events, externships, the workplace, and other professional 
settings. 

Southwestern’s Student Affairs Office operates the Clothes Closet. If you have questions 
about the Clothes Closet, please email studentaffairs@swlaw.edu.

 

B. Accessing the Professional Clothes Closet 

1. The Clothes Closet is open when the Southwestern Law Library is open. Library hours 
are available on the Law Library website. On rare occasions, the Clothes Closet may be 
closed for upkeep or maintenance. 

2. 
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5. Southwestern is not currently accepting donations from students or family members, 
partners, significant others, friends, and close acquaintances of students. 
Southwestern reserves the right to refuse any other donations. 

6. Items donated to the Clothes Closet become Southwestern’s property. 
Southwestern may not be able to return donated items. .174 6d
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